
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Media Advisory 

Flight 93 National Memorial Launches Second Year of Every Kid In A Park 

Receives Field Trip Grant from the National Park Foundation 

What: Superintendent Stephen M. Clark and Chief of Interpretation and Visitor Services 
MaryJane Hartman will be available for interviews on Thursday, October 20, 2016 at 8:45 a.m. 
at the Flight 93 National Memorial Learning Center. Representatives from the media are invited 
to come and learn about the new educational programs that are being offered at the Memorial 
as part of the National Park Service Every Kid in a Park program. The program gives fourth 
grade students, and those accompanying them, free access to more than 2,000 federally 
managed lands and waters.  Members of the media will also be able to speak with teachers, 
parents and students from Windber Elementary who will be participating in educational 
programs on October 20 and 21 at Flight 93 National Memorial.   

When: Thursday, October 20, 2016 at 8:45 a.m., a press briefing will be held about the new 
educational programs and the National Park Foundation Grants that helps support the 
education programs. Flight 93 National Memorial was selected to receive a 2016 field trip grant 
from the National Park Foundation, the official charity of America’s national parks, to support the 
Every Kid in a Park program. 

Where: Learning Center at the Flight 93 National Memorial, 6424 Lincoln Highway, Stoystown, 
PA  15563. 

Contact: MaryJane Hartman, 814-886-6125, MaryJane_Hartman@nps.gov, Members of the 
media who wish to attend the press briefing at 8:45 a.m.  are asked to RSVP to 814-886-6125. 
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